

Ysgol Gynradd Gnoll Gnoll Primary School

Headteacher / Pennaeth: Mr. Richard Owen
Wellfield Avenue, Neath, SA11 1AQ
Tel / Ffôn: 01639642938
e-mail / e-bost: office@gnoll.npt.school
www.gnoll-primary-school.j2bloggy.com

Dear Parents and Guardians,

We are thrilled to share an exciting opportunity for our Year 5 and Year 6 girls to take part in a special sporting event celebrating women and girls in rugby.

Girls Only Rugby Festival

III Date: Friday 26th September

Time: 10:00am – 2:00pm (bus payment required please)

Venue: Llandarcy Academy of SportFormat: 7-a-side rugby festival

This event is being held in celebration of the WRU Girls in Rugby Week and the Women's Rugby World Cup. It promises to be a fun, inclusive, and supportive day where girls can come together to enjoy rugby, build teamwork, and be inspired by the wider celebration of women in sport.

The focus of the day is enjoyment, teamwork, and encouraging more girls to get involved in rugby. Please note that this festival is open only to those who wish to attend.

This is optional and your child expressed that they would like to attend.

Important Information for Participants:

- Pupils should wear their PE kit to school on the day.
- Please ensure your child brings a packed lunch and a refillable water bottle.

We look forward to a fantastic day of sport, friendship, and celebration!

Warm regards,

Miss Evans, Miss Blackman, Mrs Fielding Gnoll Primary School